Opinion of the Joint Supervisory Body of Eurojust about the revision of Eurojust Security Rules

By e-mail of 9 November 2015, the Joint Supervisory Body of Eurojust (hereinafter the "JSB") received the new Eurojust Security Rules and a briefing note from ICT Security about the revision of Eurojust Security Rules.

During the meeting of the JSB of 19 November 2015, the ICT Security Officer of Eurojust made a PowerPoint presentation about the Eurojust Security Rules revision.

The JSB examined the three above-mentioned documents. It noted that the Data Protection Service of Eurojust actively participated in the Working Group on the revision of the Security Rules.

The JSB welcomes the new Security Rules of Eurojust and hereby issues a positive opinion about them, pursuant to Article 7(3) *in fine* of Eurojust Data Protection Rules.

Done at The Hague, 1 December 2015

Wilbert Tomesen

Chair of the Joint Supervisory Body

www.eurojust.europa.eu